

Riders Information CCI Marbach May 6-8, 2021

Turnierleiter/ IGV Vorsitzender: Dieter Aldinger Bergstraße 14 73274 Notzingen

Dear competitors,

Thank you very much for your entry. We look forward to it and are very much grateful that, despite the difficulties associated with corona and herpes, we were on the Main and State Stud Marbach are allowed to be guests.

The access to the showground is only via the L230 (country road between Steingebronn and Münsingen) possible, it is not allowed to drive through the stud.

It is essential that you adhere to the specifications, otherwise the implementation of the Event not possible - it can be canceled by the authorities at any time become!

Please do not forget your bike, we do not offer a shuttle service to the cross-country.

As in previous years, a deposit for each box must be paid when purchasing stable tent boxes of € 20.00 will be paid, which will be reimbursed if you leave it clean (residual waste free!) becomes.

We look forward to your visit and wish you a good arrival.

Prestige

Best Regards Team Eventing Marbach



HALD &

GRUNEWALD